
 

 

TOWN OF SHARPSBURG 
MINUTES OF THE TOWN COUNCIL MEETING 

 
December 1, 2008 

 
A regular meeting of the Sharpsburg Town Council was held Monday, December 1, 2008, at 
7:00pm, in the Town of Sharpsburg at the Bridges Recreation Center. 
 
Present were the following:  Derrick McElwaney, Mayor; Gordy Anderson, Council Member; 
Keith Rhodes, Council Member; Polly Garlington, Council Member; and Donna Camp, Town 
Clerk.  Council Member Turner was absent. 
 
Also in attendance were: Gwen Lyons, Eric Richards, Karen Waite and Herb Bridges. 
 
Mayor McElwaney called the meeting to order and the Pledge of Allegiance was delivered. 
 
The Town Clerk verified there was a quorum present. 
 
The minutes of the Council Meeting held on November 3, 2008 were reviewed and approved.  
 
Mayor McElwaney presented the proposed 2009 General Fund and SPLOST budget to the 
Council.  The proposed budget is available this evening and every day at Town Hall. 
 
Polling of the Council  
 Gordy Anderson – n/a 
 Polly Garlington –  

 Hole on Hwy 54/Main Street still needs attention. 

 Main Street shoulder at Hwy 54 still needs to be looked into. 
 Keith Rhodes – n/a 

 
Mayor’s Minutes –  

 Citizen Open House will be held on December 11, 2008 from 4pm to 7pm.  The Arbor 
Day Ceremony will be held at 3:30. 

 Bids are being taken for the replacement of the pipe on Haines Trail and Terrentine Road 
and Stovall Street. 

 The sidewalk in front of Mr. Bridges house on Terrentine will be completed when the 
grant with USDA is closed out. 

 The street sign at Main Street & Hwy 54 has been reported to GDOT for replacement. 

 The stop signs for the Main/Terrentine Street intersection have been ordered. 

 Tomorrow is the Run-off Election, please cast your vote. 
 
Clerk’s Comments – 

 Bring One for the Chipper will be Saturday, January 3, 2009 at 9am until 4pm. 

 Budget worksession will be held on December 11, 2008 at 10am. 

 Next meeting will be held on January 5, 2009 which will be the Public Hearing for the 
proposed 2009 General Fund and SPLOST budgets. 



 

 

 January 12, 2009 will be the January Council Meeting and the adoption of the budgets. 
 
Public Comments  

Gwen Lyons – Permanent dumpster for the citizens of Sharpsburg. 
 

There being no further business coming before the Council, the meeting was adjourned. 
 
_______________________________ 
Donna M. Camp 
Town Clerk 


